Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 7:54 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1468 Holton

Marcia,

We had an inspector review the accessory structure at 1468 Holton. The rafters are
deteriorating to a point where there is no longer structural connectivity to the wall top plates.
Additionally, roof boards are rotting with diagonal stability compromised.

| would suggest immediate repair or removal.

Thank you,

Stephen Ubl

City of St. Paul Building Official
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson St

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9021

F: 651-266-9099
stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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